
 
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY WORKSHOP 

Del Puerto Canyon Reservoir 
The Del Puerto Water District (DPWD) and the San Joaquin River Exchange Contractors Water 
Authority (Exchange Contractors) will host a community workshop to discuss and answer 
questions on their proposed surface water storage project – the Del Puerto Canyon Reservoir. 
The workshop will provide an opportunity for the public to better understand the project 
before reviewing and commenting on the Draft Environmental Impact Report, which will be 
released in mid-December for a 45-day public comment period. 

DATE:  Wednesday, December 11, 2019 

LOCATION: PUSD Professional Development Center, 530 Keystone Blvd., Patterson, CA 

TIME: 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm. Times shown below are approximate: 

 5:30 pm to 6:00 pm  Informal time to review exhibits about the proposed reservoir  
   and talk to project experts 

 6:00 to 6:20 pm Brief Project Presentation: Project purpose, features, operations,  
   and key challenges  

6:25 to 7:15 pm Discussion, questions and answers about the proposed reservoir 
that may include the following topics and others: 

• Community safety 
• Recreation 
• Creek and river resources and habitats 
• Road and utility relocation 
• Cultural/historic resources 

7:15 to 7:30 pm Environmental review process overview and next steps  

Interested community members are encouraged to attend and to review the project website 
prior to the meeting to get a better understanding of what is proposed. Visit the project 
website at: www.delpuertocanyonreservoir.com  

Sign-up on the website to receive email updates about the project and future public meetings.  

 


